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I feel HJR 201 is a very bad idea. We already have increased prices all around us. 

Turning the property taxes over to the state would be a critical error! These go up 

then nobody can afford them anymore, adding to the homelessness crisis. We are 

senior citizens struggling to make ends meet now, after working 40 and 42 years 

each. This proposal would only magnify the issues already at hand in this state!! 

Please do not consider this amendment to our constitution! 


